Dear Sir!

I have heard about the serious earthquake in Christchurch, and I am shocked about this news.

Also it has happened on the other side of the world, we are not unaffected by this terrifying event, because a relative of my wife lives in Christchurch, and we have no message from her until now.

We pray for the people living in Christchurch, and for the people of New Zealand.

Please, let us know how we can help.

 

Yours sincerely

Jürg Wendler

Berliner Str. 15

53757 Sankt Augustin

GERMANY

E-Mail: praedikant@netcologne.de
